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Oregon has already oppressed the farmers to the point where many have gone out of 

business.  Putting farmers into a situation where they have to go against federal 

immigration laws or Oregon laws regarding illegal aliens, is reprehensible.  What you 

SHOULD be focusing on is deregulating farming and protecting farmers, but you are 

intentionally using any means necessary to attack Oregon's ability to produce it's own 

food, bring money into the state, and have a healthy economy. 


